
 
 

Cross Country BC would like to thank our BC coaches for all you do to support Cross 
Country Skiing. Last year we had a record # of young athletes in our Skill 
Development Program and we couldn’t have done it without you! To everyone who 
coaches, from Bunnyrabbits up to our National Ski Team athletes….Thank You! 


